CO-491

Dear Madame Portinari:


Thank you so much for your letter of June 11th. Ambassador Luce has just returned to Rome from America, and I showed her your letter.


Mrs. Luce is interested in commissioning Mr. Portinari to do a small painting for her, certainly no larger than 12 inches by 15 inches. She would like as a first preference for a subject a “Mother and Child”, and as second preference, a still-file, particularly of flowers.


Would you please let us know if Mr. Portinari would be able to execute such a painting, how much it wuld cost, and when approximately it would be finished? We would appreciate your letting us know if Mr. Portinari could undertake such a commission.






Sincerely yours,





            Letitia Baldrige

                                               (American Embassy – Rome, Italy)

